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Revocation of Interim Stop Order 

 

Viculus Limited (ASX: VCL) (the Company or Viculus) is pleased to announce that it has 

received a Notice of Revocation dated 4 May 2015 (Notice of Revocation) under 

subsection 739(4) of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) revoking the interim stop order dated 

14 April 2015 made under subsection 739(3) of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) in relation 

to the Replacement Prospectus dated 25 February 2015 and Supplementary Prospectus 

dated 17 March 2015.  

 

The company will continue to work towards completion of the offer and confirming the re-

listing arrangements for the company with the ASX. 

 

 

Derek Lo 

Company Secretary 


